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As a member of the Editorial board of Acta Scientific of Otolar-
yngology it is a privilege for me give to welcome our lectors to this 
new edition, where we periodically review problems, aspects, and 
experiences of specialists in Ear, Nose, Throat, Head and Neck, and 
Facial Plastic Surgery, and all sub-specialties in adults and pediatric 
patients.

We want to open opportunities to Otorhinolaryngologists 
around the world and invite them to write and present studies and 
cases with the objective to expand our horizons to new techniques, 
technologies, and share the skills of several ENT Doctors.

The objective is to make a journal that deals with interesting 
cases, and themes of our daily life where the residents and gen-
eral Otolaryngologists can get the opportunities needed to advance 
over common practice sharing and learning about the practical top-
ics of our specialty.

The Editorial Board wants to direct, instruct, and encourage the 
doctors and residents to show us their skills and abilities, and dem-
onstrate the value of their published work.

I am sure that all Otorhinolaryngologists around of world have 
an interest to show off or expose special cases of patients or any de-
terminate technique or skill to teach other doctors, as well as talk-
ing about your own experience. Here, the Acta Scientific has their 
doors open for you to grow in our practice. 

Over my years of experience, I had to understand step by step 
my practice with the objective to simplify my knowledge, and easily 
teach the concepts to do research and to try to create strategies to 

get other people to understand and conceptualize what I want to 
transmit. It is for this reason that we need to integrate professors, 
fellowships, and residents, who have strong understanding in their 
concepts and ideas, in order to write articles and provide insight 
so that other colleagues may learn more than what they may know 
already, or at the very least, provide a unique perspective on these 
topics.

And in order for us to learn properly, we need to join our ideas 
and encourage friendly and honest teamwork, so that we, togeth-
er, can learn more about the world of medicine and our specialty 
through our own concepts. 

I invite you and all international Otorhinolaryngologists to be 
part of our team as one force, so that we can do our work better 
and improve ourselves for the world and our specialty.
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